
 

Week ending 
18/01/19 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have learnt the following 
sounds: 'ch' for chip and 
'th' for thank you. These 

are in your key word wallets 
so you can practise at home.

Tricky words:

they, you, her, all, are, 
was

This week we have...

been reading Harry and the 
bucket full of dinosaurs. We 

have started to learn the 
name of different dinosaurs. 
We have used this book as 

an inspiration for our 
literacy activities. 

Maths

The number we have been 
learning about this week was 

number 8! We have been 
investigating different ways to 
make 8 - eg, 4+4, 5+3. We have 
been looking at spots on dice to 
help us know what this number 

looks like without having to count 
each time.  

Reading

Please write a comment, tick or 
sign when you have read with 

your child. 

This helps to show us if your 
child has read this week and 
how they are getting on at 

home. 

Please also let us know how your 
child is getting on with their 

tricky words. 

PE success!

We are really proud of the children 
for getting changed for PE. Please 
keep practising those buttons and 

tights at home! 

Please bring in your child's PE kit if 
you haven't already - This includes 

indoor PE kit and outdoor. 

Teddy Tennis!

All Reception classes are having 
Teddy Tennis on a Friday! An outside 
company comes in to teach them as 

part of their PE!

Arts Week...

Will start on Monday the 21st Jan 
and will run over two weeks. Our 
theme is stories and illustraters 

and EYFS will be looking at 'Birds' 
written by Kevin Henkes and 
illustrated by Laura Dronzek. 

The art exhibition will be held 
after school on Thursday 7th Feb 

and Friday 8th Feb.  

Parent helpers 

We are in need of parent helpers, especially 

to hear readers and during arts week. If you 

are interested please see your class 

teacher.  


